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June 6, 2017

Yoonmi Noh

Assistant Dean for Global Initiatives
Office of Global Affairs

Stony Brook University

E 5311 Melville Library

Stony Brook, NY 11794-3379
Office: 631.632.7653

Dear Yoonmi Noh,

Please find enclosed the signed agreements “Memorandum of Understanding” and
Student Exchange Appendix to the Memorandum of Understanding” between State
University of New York at Stony Brook and Tokyo University of Foreign Studies.
Please retain these copies for your records.

We are looking forward to further developing the cooperative relationship between our
two universities through this agreement.

Thank you very much of your valuable assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,
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Yukiko TADA (Ms.)

Office for International Affairs

Tokyo University of Foreign Studies

3-11-1 Asahi-cho, Fuchu-shi, Tokyo 183-8534, Japan
Tel: +81)-42-330-5595

E-mail; intl-service(@tufs.ac.ip




